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NEWSLETTER
October 25, 2023

Cross Country - Violet Buchholz

Greeting Families and Supporters,

Today Psalm 100 was brought to mind as I plucked my way through the

hymns playing piano for chapel. Psalm 100 is about PRAISE. Praise to

our Lord. Whether we play smoothly, sing in tune, or squeak out the words, as long as we are opening our

mouths or playing along to the singing, it is important to give Him praise with a cheerful and glad heart.

Is this easy? For me, it is not. I know I need to practice more, spend time with each hymn, but that

isn’t always easy to do. How about you? Do you take the time to make sure you are ready? Today I

learned a valuable lesson, that even though I felt I didn’t play without errors, I did play to give praise to

the Lord. As you worship this week, sing out to the Lord, giving Him PRAISE in thankfulness and in joy

for all that He has done for us!

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

VERSE FOR TODAY: In times of horror and disaster,

people routinely ask, "Where is God in all of this?" In reality,

we often leave God at the periphery of our lives and look for

him only when we are desperate and have no other options.

We make our life messes, rebelling and ignoring his truth,

then want him to bail us out. At the same time, as God pours

his blessings into our lives, we forget to give thanks for his

grace. When things are going well, we seldom say, "Where is

God in all of this?" He's right here blessing us! Let's praise

him for his goodness! God pleads with us to turn to him and

seek after him in good times and in bad. Not only will we find

him, he will return to us and walk with us.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES - This Thursday, October 26 from 3:30 - 6:30 p.m. All

parents/guardians are asked to attend the conferences. The first quarter report cards will be given out

to families. There are no assigned conference times as you will simply rotate between all your child’s

teachers throughout the evening.

NO SCHOOL/OFFICE CLOSED - There is no school on Friday, October 27, 2023. The office will be

closed.

NOVEMBER BOARD MEETING - All parents are invited to the November 13 meeting to learn about the

Wisconsin Parental Choice program. The meeting begins at 5:00 p.m. in the commons.
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CHAPEL NEWS - Vicar Kaiser led chapel this morning. Thank you Vicar Kaiser for your message! We

collected $24.11 this week in offerings! Thank you everyone for your participation!

FAMILY SURVEY - It is time for families to complete surveys for our NLSA accreditation. Please

complete during parent/teacher conferences. Thank you for your cooperation in helping us improve the

school.

CROSS COUNTRY WRAP - UP - We wrapped up the Cross Country season on Saturday with Violet

Buchholz competing in the WIAA Division 3 Sectional meet. A total of 24 schools competed, with 103

runners filling out the race. Violet finished 37
th
in a time of 23:02, her fastest time of the season. This

was simply an outstanding result. It always takes me by surprise how fast the season goes by, and I’m

really encouraged when I see our students taking advantage of the opportunities Wolf River Lutheran

offers, both in class and extracurricular. ~ Coach Lehrke

BIRTHDAYS AT WOLF RIVER-

26 ~ Mrs. Reichle

27 ~ Mr. Genke

29 ~ Alyvia B.

HOT LUNCH SCHEDULE - Hot lunch was served today by group 2. Thank

you for the corn dogs, mac & cheese, fruit, veggies and rice crispy bars!! Next week will be group 3 soup

& grilled cheese, fruit/veggie and dessert. Thank you again for being part of the Wednesday hot lunch

meals! If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Brendemuehl.

VENDORS/CRAFTERS NEEDED - The school is hosting a Christmas Extravaganza on Saturday,

December 9 from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. in the gym. Please consider joining in the fun. Cost is $25 per

10x10 booth. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. K.

ART CLUB - No Art Club this week. See you next Thursday!

A Look Ahead……
October 26 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30 - 6:30 p.m.

October 27 - No school/Office closed

WRLHS 14th ANNUAL AUCTION NEWS - We are meeting on

Wednesdays at 6:00 p.m. until the event! "We are counting down the days

until the auction and we need your help. Please bring in a basket, gift cards

or consider giving a "talent" gift. Please tell everyone you know about the

auction and get your tickets for dinner in the office before they are sold out.

Talent Ideas

one dessert made for a family each month a year photograph session

painting a room load of wood split and brought into the house making crafts

automobile services serving at the auction computer help tutoring

raking/shoveling - four 1 hr shifts (adult should be present if kids are helping with this one)
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